
 

 

 
Change in times to the school day from September 2023. 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
From September 2023, all schools in England will have to open for at least 32.5 hours a week, under government 
plans.  
 
Therefore the Governors at St. Cuthbert’s would like to confirm our school day is extending from 8.45am. We will 
still finish our school day at 3.15pm. 
 
From September, registers will be open from 8.45am. At this time, we will be bringing the children into school from 
the playground to start their morning work. Children who arrive before this time will need to be supervised in the 
playground until 8.45am.  
 
If your child is not at school in time for the registers closing, they will receive a late mark, which will unfortunately 
impact their overall attendance.  
 
I hope this does not cause too much inconvenience.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Lucy Bone 
Headteacher 
 


